To Whom it May Concern,

As you are aware, beginning 07/01/2016, we will be able to sell wine in our Kroger Store. I am in the
beginning stages of compiling all documentation that will be needed for the State Wine Application. Pursuant
to T.C.A. 57-3-806, we are required to get a signed certificate from the county executive. Here is an excerpt of
the law:

57-3-806.

(a) As a condition precedent to the issuance of a license under§ 57-3-803,

every applicant for a license under that section shall submit with the application to the
commission a certificate signed by the county executive or chair of the county
commission in which the licensed premises are to be located if outside the corporate
limits of a municipality or, if within a municipality, from the mayor or a majority of the
commission, city council, or legislative body of the municipality, by whatsoever name
designated, or if the municipality has no mayor, from the highest executive of the
municipality. The issuance of a certificate shall not be conditioned on the residency of
the applicant, including, but not limited to, requiring the applicant to live within the
county or municipality, or additional conditions not required by this section.

I am requesting that the attached document be signed and returned to me in the enclosed self addressed
envelope. The date that you enter is not time sensitive, so I appreciate your quick response.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 615-232-9623 or e-mail me at
kevin.schemm @dillonstores.com

Sincerrely,

7;2-.'/;{ S /»JQ. LWV/O
Kevin Schemm
Business License Coordinator
The Kroger Co.
615-232-9623



